
CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS TO TRAFFIC
Rolling Lane Restrictions: Southbound I-405 Off / On Ramps;

La Cienega Boulevard Between Arbor Vitae Street and Century Boulevard
Thursday, December 20, 2018 through Thursday, January 17, 2019

Daily, Monday through Saturday from 9AM to 3PM

ACTIVITY
The LAWA Utilities and LAMP Enabling Project (LULEP) will restrict portions of Southbound I-405 
off / on ramps, as well as portions of La Cienega Boulevard between Arbor Vitae Street and Century 
Boulevard, Thursday, Dec. 20, 2018 through Thursday, Jan. 17, 2019, Monday through Saturday 
from 9AM to 3PM. These lane restrictions will facilitate the investigation of underground utilities in 
preparation for construction of new 98th Street and I-405 off ramp.

No work will be performed on Sundays, as well as Monday, Dec. 24 through Wednesday, Dec. 26, 
Monday, Dec. 31, and Tuesday, Jan. 1.

Issued 12.13.18

IMPACTS
RESTRICTED
 • La Cienega Boulevard: Southbound frontage road lane
 • La Cienega Boulevard: Northbound easternmost lane
 • I-405: Southbound off and on ramps at La Cienega Boulevard

MAINTAINED
	 •	Through	traffic	on	La	Cienega	Boulevard	will	be	maintained	at	all	times
 • Entrance and exit to Southbound I-405 will be maintained at all times

  LAX Construction Hotline: 310-649-5292   |     @FlyLAXAirport   |     LAInternationalAirport
 LAXConstructionHotline@LAWA.org
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